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FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY

November 15, 1982
L-82-508

Mr. James P. O'Reilly
Regional Administrator, Region II y Ci
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 2 :48
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 c >,y
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 ,,m

3 :E
Dear Mr. O'Reilly: .7 , -j

'

Re: St. Lucie Unit 2 )c.-
Docket No. 50-389, 10 CFR 50.55(e), 82-019
Bent Small Bore Piping Not inspected

.

On October 13, 1982, Florida Power and Light (FPL) notified NRC, Region II
of a potential 10 CFR 50.55(e) condition existing at St. Lucie 2 site
involving inspection of approximately 240 small bore (2" and under) piping
bends. FPL is presently evaluating this item, and will inspect the affected
pipe bends. FPL will complete these inspections and submit a final response
to this item by December 30, 1982.

Very truly yours,
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> s
Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology
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cc: Director of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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